LUDHAM PARISH COUNCIL

Fireworks display on New Year’s Eve
The Parish Council would like to thank Councillor Matt Monk for co-ordinating the fireworks display and for all those who helped with stewarding, letting off fireworks, first aiding and other roles.  

The Parish Council would like to thank the Womack Trust, the Kings Arms and an anonymous donor for financial assistance with the Fireworks Display.  The display is put on every year at no cost to the village

Tour de Broads 2016

This ‘sportive’ cycle ride is due to take place on Sunday 21st August this year, and will involve around 3000 cyclists coming through Ludham as well as many other villages

Planning Decisions 

Two planning decisions were reported by North Norfolk District Council or the Broads Authority to the Parish Council during December:

a. BA/2015/0241/LBC.  The Dutch House, Hall Common.  Conversion of former stables to form annex.  This application was withdrawn and will be resubmitted after amendment
b. BA/2015/0370/HOUSEH.  The Beeches, Horse Fen Road.  Replacement quay heading.  This application was approved
The next meeting of the Parish Council will take place on Tuesday February 2nd 2016 in the Church Rooms.
Website: Ludhampc.norfolkparishes.gov.uk

Clerk: Jo Beardshaw, ludhamparishclerk@hotmail.co.uk.  01692 670787

